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Please note that I have drafted the exception that you requested in this draft somewhat
differently than you proposed.  The draft makes an exception to the licensing
requirement for persons who make “minor repairs” to thermal system insulation
without referring to “heating, ventilating, cooling, plumbing, and refrigeration
systems” as you suggest.  This is because the definition of thermal system insulation
in the draft means a product that is used in one of those systems.  Consequently, this
additional phrase is not necessary in the exception language.

Also, because the draft does not describe the kind of repairs that might be considered
“minor repairs,” it may not always be clear when a person who does this type of work
must be licensed.  Do you want the draft to require the Department of Commerce to
promulgate rules on what types of repairs are minor and do not, therefore, require a
person performing them to be licensed?

Please feel free to contact me if you have any other questions with regard to this draft.
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